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Meets 2nd Sundays: 

NOV – MAR: 10:30 AM brunch 

APR – OCT: Check ride 
calendar or call for details  
on meeting sites or specific 
ride/rendezvous plans.

Membership Policy: 
Women On Wheels® members 
and guests are welcome to 
participate with any chapter.  
We encourage you to join the 
nat’l organization, as WOW 
membership is required for 
continued chapter participation 
and because members are 
protected under our insurance 
plan. Application forms are 
available in the WOW magazine 
or from any chapter officer.

Welcome  
Prospective Members! 
Would you like to ride with an 
enthusiastic local WOW chapter?  
Call any of the names above to 
chat, or check our web site and 
events calendar and drop by a 
meeting point. Support Guys 
always welcome, too!    
If you’d like to continue receiving 
chapter news, forward $10 
(check payable to Twin Rose 
Lady Riders) to the Treasurer’s 
address above. It’s an annual 
donation toward operating 
expenses.
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Chartered 
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Greetings Roses & Friends! 
Welcome to summertime! So much sunshine! 

We had a lovely ride this month thanks to Kathy R.  Down along the river, through the cicadas, and off 
to Southern York County to enjoy the countryside.  Lunch/ice cream had to be a combined stop, since 
rain was coming.  Collinsville Drive-in is one of those places that has been there forever. It’s like pulling 
in to the 50’s—snack bar food and great strawberry sundaes.   

And how did I participate in the ride with my bike in the shop having it’s transmission rebuilt?   
On Kathy M’s scooter!  It was so nice of her to let me borrow it and it was so...much...fun!  I thoroughly 
enjoyed it!  When I announced my bike was going to be in the shop for three weeks, Kathy R offered 
her back seat and Kathy M offered her scooter.  Talk about road sisters.  Thanks Ladies! 

Another MAWMR (Mid Atlantic Womens Motorcycle Rally) is in the books.  The Roses were able to 
donate $2,000 to HOPE! Thank you to all who donated.   

I avoided MAWMR for a few years.  From the pictures I saw, it just seemed like a big party. But what 
appeals to me...what I am in awe of… is over 250 women motorcyclists coming together in one place.  
There is truly a sisterhood there.  Really, we don’t have to wait till MAWMR, it can be everywhere we 
make it. In everyday life, I think we continue to be a bit of a rarity.  Not quite a unicorn anymore,  
but not a common occurrence either.  

Our MAWMR speaker Friday night was Janette Thornley, a four time drag racing champion.  She 
didn’t talk about her accolades.  She talked about trying to overcome a fear of failure!  Wait...what?  
Not at all what I expected, but very uplifting. 

So, what’s next? The WOW® ride-in and then plan our Ride for HOPE.  Right now, our concentration 
should be advertising and soliciting donations for that.   

If you want in on the cell-phone chain concerning rides, please email or text me (717-682-8198).   
I will text whenever I update email or Facebook concerning a ride’s status.   

If anybody is interested in an occasional evening ride, please let me know.  I can post and email.   
And I’m always up to ride.   

See you soon! 
 

717-682-8198 
gnattrlr@gmail.comHappy Birthday 

            Emma......................July 4            
Roses, if your birthday has been missed 

send it (mo/day) to suespittle@comcast.net

Natalie



Twin Rose “Second Sunday” 
Ride thru SOYOCO 

June 13, 2021 

Attendance: 
FOO Kathy R (trike), Lynn (Spyder), Jon & Nancy (Spyder),  
Sigi (Burgman Scooter), Nat (borrowed scooter from Kathy M!), 
Sue S (BMW), and Dawn H (H-D) met us at the lunch stop 
 
Kathy R FOO’d the group along 45 miles of Southern York 
County roads. Some shady woodland, some open vistas over 
tranquil farmland. It was a humid day but the skies were 
overcast so we did not broil. 
 
Saw many other bikers, plus a field of handsome horses,  
and lots of orange ditch lilies. Kathy’s turn signals had gone 
berserk and were flashing maniacally so we were all grateful 
when she began using hand signals. 
 
We ended up in Airville at the Collinsville Drive-In for lunch – 
sandwiches and ice cream sundaes with fresh local straw-
berries. Yum. As clouds thickened the riders got antsy to 
head home, so we all waved bye to Kathy and took off in 
different directions along Rt 74. Turned out we needn’t have 
worried/hurried and all made it home dry. 
 
We completely forgot to take photos but it sure was nice to 
actually SEE everyone’s unmasked smiles! 

Met at the Wrightsville Rutters

For more info or to register 
Call or Text: 717-719-9362 
Email:  
jennifersbusiness@gmail.com

Beginning Jewelry Making  
C L A S S E S  I N  Y O R K

Custom work also available

Come learn and have fun!
$150 per 8-week class 

(includes $50 in materials to use and keep) 
$75 deposit due before class  

to order materials and hold your spot 

1 hour per week 
~ Classes forming all the time ~

Advertise Here 
1/8 pg. (3.5”w x 2”h - bus. card size) .............$20/yr 
1/4 pg. (3.5”w x 4”h) .........................................$35/yr 
1/2 pg. (8”w x 4”h).............................................$65/yr 

For more info ontact:  
Sue, Editor at suespittle@comcast.net

Distributed to members and club supporters; posted online for  
the general public. Will link PDF to a website if requested. 
Advertisers coming on board mid-year will be charged a  

pro-rated amount for the balance of their first year,  
then the annual rate the next January when they renew.  

 
Classified ads are free for members. 

Non-members – $5/mo. or $10/3 mo.

ATTN ROSES: 
We keep chapter operating costs low but depend on 

sponsor newsletter ad sales. Please help to sell ads.

Have you contacted NanC to order one of the  
neat patches she creates? Ask to see the selection.



Roses, show that you’re  
a TRLR member  

and receive a  
club discount!

Cheryl loves her red, white, and blue 
Roses/Flag Day socks!

Audrey Dawn got a Birthday 
Box that said “DO NOT OPEN 
UNTIL 6/10”. Hah! 
 
Look at the cute little camper planter!

More goodies for Paws!

Dawn H’s Secret Sister snuck 
up on her at MAWMR! 
Hmmm...was it an attendee?

Secret Sisters!



Groundgogs 
behaving badly.

MAWMR (Mid-Atlantic Womens Motorcycle Rally) 2021 

Camaraderie, demos, games, 
rides, speakers, banquet 
raising money for HOPE, and... 
a 70s theme party...

Read Audrey 
Dawn’s recap of 
the party on the 
next page!

Audrey Dawn  
FOO’d some Roses 
for a ride up Laurel 
Lake way.

Perfect spot for a 
group pic! 
 
Paws & Crystal on 
Crystal’s Spyder

No, not a salt 
shaker. That’s 
chapter founder 
Joyce – always 
along for the ride 
in Audrey Dawn’s 
saddle bag.



Wait, that’s not how that song goes!!!!  But hey, we were in a 
MAWMR time warp, so just go with it.   
 
We started out in 2021 when we got up Friday morning, had 
a tasty breakfast, piddled through the afternoon and then, all 
of a sudden, we had a blast from the past…Sue Wallace 

walked in!!!!  For those newer to the group, Sue W, as 
we called her, was one of our 

original club members, 
ALWAYS rode sweep and 
was kind of like a mother 
hen to us all.  She also was 
our very first cancer survivor.  
By the way, you know how we 
have three Dawns right 
now???  When Sue was 
running around with us, we 
had three Sues, hence the 

Sue W label.  I guess our club just 
HAS to have triplets to feel com-
plete… 
 
So, after a great afternoon of catch-
ing up with Sue W, it was time to 
get ready to really go back in time 
and get ready for the 70s theme 
party.  Holy mud, what a hoot!!!!  
Just getting ready was a riot.  Trish 
graciously volunteered to braid my 
hair, but she found it way too thin 
and fine to do what we wanted, so 
she went to plan B, just a plain old 
single braid down the back.  Still, 
hair would not cooperate.  Trish is 
not one to give up, and we just 
happened to be in the lobby where 
one of the vendors was hanging 

out…the vendor with hair care products.  Before I knew 
what was happening, there were four hands, two people, 
three hair bands and two bottles of “product” making this 
braid work.  If anybody was watching, they probably  
wondered if we were at all sane.  The answer, by the way,  
is no…just saying.   
 
Anna Felker from Winding Road Riders was an honorary 
Rose for the weekend and my roommate.  Watching her go 
from mild-mannered Anna to “out there” Lennon look-a-like 
was a constant giggle.  And then we stopped to pick up Trish 
and Gabby Dawn along the way, and the giggles started all 
over again.  Trish in a pink boa is a sight to behold, and for 
those who missed it, pictures do NOT do it justice.  Gabby 
matched Anna from the waist down, but she was a total 
original in tie-dye from the waist up.   

 
We sashayed on down to the party and found 
Kathy M and Natalie, both looking lovely and 
very much the part, as well as Paws and 
Crystal.  They weren’t so much into dressing 
up, but that didn’t mean they weren’t ready 
to party.  The groundhogs even made an 
appearance!!!  Gertie, Gracie, Gregor and 
Greta were living it up like they’ve never 
been out of their dens.  We really need to 

talk to them about that…   
 
Next thing you know, the band is playing, hippies were 
everywhere, dancing queens were twirling around the floor, 
and peace and love were in full force.  We had our own 
bunch of dancing queens, but the lighting wasn’t good, so 
the evidence is somewhat questionable.  We all know that 
Trish, Gabby and Natalie love to dance.  Apparently Paws 
and Crystal do, as well!!!!  Kathy M and Anna were having a 
ball, and they even talked this old groundhog into busting a 
move.  

—Audrey Dawn

Lost in the 70s tonight…



This year’s Women’s Carnival Ride 
was scheduled for May 8 and you 
never know what to expect 
weather wise. 
 
It was nice this year’s event went 
on since last year’s was canceled 
due to COVID. The weather this 
year was cold and there was a 
chance of showers so we decided 
to go in the car. Trish chauffeured 
Lynn and me around to the 6  
dealerships (games at each) and 
then the event ended at 4 o’clock 
at Schaeffer’s Harley-Davidson. 
We had a great time caging it,  
and we laughed all day.  
 
Our first interesting event happened at Susquehanna Harley, we 
went to Sheetz to get gas and a drink and as I walked thru the 
lot I couldn’t believe my eyes. This lady had obviously failed 
“How to park at Sheetz 101” and then I noticed Trish’s parking. 
lol  

 
Next stop was Classic Harley- 
Davidson and again I’m begin-
ning to wonder about our 
driver. The signs in the lot were 
pretty clear. Guess which way 
we went????  
 

All day long Trish and Lynn were 
trying to find a nice building for our 
TwinRose Club, one that wouldn’t 
cause us to raise our dues too 
much. Well — we found one.  
 

 
 
 
We finally got to Schaffer’s Harley in Orwigsburg, back before 
the deadline this year, and the food was good as always,  
naturally there was ice cream and more laughs. Already looking 
forward to next year.

Women’s Carnival Run 2021
by Dawn H

Kathy M was riding her trike with a Lancaster group and 
stopped for a photo op with us at WHite’s H-D.

Trish won a prize for a trivia answer.   
She wants to send a shout-out to  
Schaeffer’s for their hospitality.

What do you think?  
Like it??!



Jul 11         TRLR “2nd Sunday Ride”; FOO Sue S; backroads to Stewartstown Smokehouse for lunch  
to support them since they support our Ride For HOPE!  
This will be a ride for those not already on their way to the Ride-In. 
   Meet: BAM (Books A Million), East York, Whiteford Rd at Mt Zion 
   Time: KSU 10 AM sharp 
1-1/4 hrs to lunch, then 1/2 hr back to York  

Jul 13-15   WOW® Ride-In, Lake George. All packed? 

Aug 8         TRLR “2nd Sunday Ride”; FOO Kathy M; possible ice cream run to Chantilly’s near Jim Thorpe 

Aug 20-22  Fri/Sun to Milford, PA (Delaware Water Gap area); FOO Kathy R has some great plans! 
                  Contact Kathy if interested so she can reserve rooms — rvingway7@yahoo.com 

or text 717-885-3245 [She has already reserved rooms for 6] 

Sept 12      26th Annual TRLR Ride For HOPE, York MC 

Sept 16      (moved from May) Voices for Hope Banquet, $80/person, Outdoor Country Club, York 

Sept 19      TRLR “3rd Sunday Ride”; FOO Sue S might show the chapter the Ride for HOPE route 

Oct 10        TRLR “2nd Sunday Ride”; TBD; possibly heading west to meet up with our Purple Roses

Got ride ideas? 
Share them.

Try leading a ride. 
It’s fun!

FOO = First One Out;  KSU =  Kick Stands Up 
Support guys always welcome, too. 

Please arrive fueled and ready to ride.    
Must be registered and insured to go on WOW® rides. 

Must sign insurance waiver for 2021 --  
see Dawn H, Nat or Sue S for a form.Twin Rose Lady Riders 

Calendar of Events 
2021

Find this events calendar at  
www.twinroseladyriders.com 

Watch for schedule updates on Facebook at  
Twin Rose Lady Riders Chapter 

or meetup.com/Twin-Rose-Lady-Riders 
York Motorcycle Club 

CHICKEN DINNER 
Sat., July 10 

$10 Pre-sale only 
Carry-out 10:30-1:00 

Contact Steve at 
sdixon@yorkmotorcycle.com 
or stop at Renegade C;assics 

for tix


